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Houston County School District to Offer Summer Feeding Program 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – 
The Houston County School 
Nutrition Program (SNP) will 
offer meals free of charge this 
summer to children ages 18 
and under. Meals may be 
picked up at Northside High, 
Perry High, or Warner Robins 
Middle every Monday-Friday 
between 10:00 a.m. and Noon. 
In addition, meals will be 

distributed by vans traveling routes through Houston County neighborhoods.  Routes will be similar to 
past years. 
 
Signage will be placed near the lunchroom door where the meals will be located. Parents and 
guardians will need to go inside to pick up meals each day. The last day for summer meal pick up will 
be July 22, 2022. Children do not need to be enrolled in the Houston County School District to receive 
meals. Children do not have to be present at the time of meal pick up.  
 
The addresses for summer lunch pick up are: 

• Northside High - 926 Green Street, Warner Robins 
• Perry High – 1307 North Ave, Perry 
• Warner Robins Middle – 425 Mary Lane, Warner Robins 

For more information on summer meals, please visit https://www.hcbe.net/snpsummermeals or follow 
the Houston County School Nutrition Facebook page located at 
https://www.facebook.com/HCSNutrition.  
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